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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 

Date: January 24, 2014 

Re: Tariff Compliance Filing in Docket 14-057-T01 with the order in Docket 13-057-14 
  

RECOMMEND APPROVAL 
After review of the tariff sheets filed in docket 14-057-T01, the Division of Public Utilities 

(Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) approve the  

tariff sheets with an effective date of January 1, 2014. 

ISSUE 
On January 2, 2014 the Commission issued its Report and Order (Order) in Docket No. 13-057-

14 approving certain tariff updates to Questar Gas Company’s (Company) 2014 Energy 

Efficiency Programs and Market Transformation Initiative.  

The Company filed its initial application in docket 13-057-14 on October 16, 2013.  That filing 

had attached exhibits with its proposed tariff sheets.  These tariff sheets would amend its current 

Utah Natural Gas Tariff PSCU 400, specifically:  

§2.09 ThermWise Energy Efficiency; 

§2.10 ThermWise Appliance Rebates;  



 

 - 2 - 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

§2.11 ThermWise Builder Rebates; 

§2.12 ThermWise Business Rebates; 

§2.13 ThermWise Home Energy Plan; 

§2.14 ThermWise Weatherization Rebates;  

§2.15 Low-Income Efficiency Program;   

§2.16 ThermWise Business Custom Rebates and; 

§2.17 Authorized Contractors. 

On January 9, 2014, the Commission issued its Action Request to the Division of Public Utilities 

(Division) to verify the accuracy of the tariff sheets filed on January 8, 2014 for compliance with 

the Order.  

DISCUSSION 
The Division has reviewed the updated tariff sheets filed on January 8, 2014 and finds that the 

attached sheets are in agreement with those contained in Docket Nos. 13-057-14 as approved by 

the Commission in its order having an effective date of January 1, 2014. The Commission issued 

an Order on January 2, 2014 approving the application and amendments except for the language 

pertaining to the Builder Rebates program rebate credit.  The Commission approved the rebate 

credit; and ordered that thirty days prior to the implementation of the rebate credit component of 

the Builder Rebates program, the Company shall file the necessary tariff language change for 

approval and compliance with the Commission’s order. The Division verified that the language 

pertaining to the Builder Rebates program rebate credit has been excluded from the tariff sheets 

that the Company filed on January 8, 2014. 

 
CONCLUSION 
The Division recommends the Commission accept the tariff sheets as submitted. 

 
CC Colleen Larkin Bell, Questar Gas Company 

Jenniffer Nelson Clark, Questar Gas Company 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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